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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,
The year is whizzing past and suddenly we are at the end of Term 4! Our last
week of term has been as busy as ever! The week started with the governing
bodies of Nutley and Pioneer both voting for Nutley to federate with Pioneer.
We look forward to working with the Pioneer staff in Terms 5 and 6 as we
continue to move towards formally joining the federation from September
2025. 
Also this week was our amazing 'Football Day' which was a great success.
Thank you so much Miss Marshall and Josh from Albion who organised a
fantastic day of football on the field. Well done children too for taking part
and giving every challenge your best efforts!
The highlight of the week was our Easter Service at St James The Less church,
which was memorable for so many reasons! Badger Class wowed us all with
their Easter rap and Fox Class read their Spring Senses poem beautifully. The
Hedgehogs and Rabbits charmed everybody with their fabulous rendition of
Spring Chicken! The School Council led us skillfully through the service and
the Faith Council prayers were written with so much care and thought. And
possibly the most exciting moment of all: Reverend Ben took one for the
team by sparing Mr Wadey with an egging - demonstrating the true meaning
of Easter in a very powerful and also enjoyable (and messy) way!
Our final Celebration Worship today was an emotional affair as we said a
heart-felt goodbye to Mr Wadey and Mrs Sturt. We gave them a true Nutley
send-off: Mr Wadey was presented with slides of photos at his best moments
at Nutley, and Mrs Sturt enjoyed a video of children's lovely thoughts about
her work in school. It is fair to say that they will both be very much missed.
Have a wonderful Easter everyone! Enjoy spending time with friends and
family. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Robinson.

DearParents,CarersandFriends,OurNutleychildrenhavebeenoutandaboutthisweek -andwherevertheyhavegone,theyhavebeenanabsolutecredittousandprovedtobefantasticambassadorsforourschool.OurchildrensangChristmassongsbeautifully attheNutleyPre-SchoolChristmasfair,bringingjoytoallthefestiveshoppers.Meanwhile,anarmy of'elves'fromourschoollentahelpinghandatSanta'sGrotto,whichwasverymuchappreciatedbyallthefamilieswhoattended,includingFatherChristmashimself!WelldonetothePFAwhoalsohelpedenormously tthisevent.Later intheweek, agroup ofsportyBadgersjoinedothersfromPioneerschoolstoplayin adodgeballtournament.Theyabsolutelysmasheditandcamefirst, butmoreimportantlywererecognisedfortheirlovelymanners:'howwellbehaved,politeandrespectfulallyourchildrenwerewhoattended, agreatcredittoyourschoolandnoticedbynotonlymystaffbutalltheotherchildrenwhoattendedfromtheotherPioneerschoolswhohopedNutleywouldattendotherevents astheyreallyenjoyedplayingagainstthem'.ActiveEducationarealsosendingus 6officialBritishdodgeballsas aspecialthankyou!Welldoneeveryone!
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Class News
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Hedgehogs
WOW! What an amazing term we have had! We have learned so much
about Africa, it's animals, their habitats, as well as music and stories
from around the world. This week in English we created a story based on
the book 'You're Called What?' The story we created had the main
character as one of the unusual animals from thee book, as well as some
fun problems and solutions. In maths we have continued our learning on
measurement and completed a quiz to assess our learning - we are all
very good at understanding how to measure length and height. We
loved every minute of the Easter service, singing our hearts out and
making everyone proud - as we always do. Now for a well-earned rest.
Have a lovely Easter Hedgehogs and see you soon for our learning
about........Famous Faces!
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Rabbits 
Another term of learning in the books for the wonderful Rabbit
Class! It has been a pleasure and an honour being their first ever
teacher in school and I will miss spending my days with them after
easter. They have made me laugh every day and amazed me with
the progress they have made with their learning. They are, however,
going to love their new teacher after the easter holidays and will of
course carry on being the lovely young people they are. Now here's a
quick summary of what has been a busy week! Forest School has
been a blast with two sessions this week! highlights from Forest
School include roasting s'mores over a fire, slack rope walking, bird
nest making and playing in the stream. School football day on
Wednesday was also great with the children taking part in range of
activities and having a wonderful time learning from our Albion in
the community coach Josh! Lastly, the children were amazing at the
easter service they watched the other year groups 
respectfully and joined in with all of the songs. Thank
 you again for a wonderful time as Rabbits teacher and
 a lovely time at Nutley! 
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Foxes
It has been a great term! This week we finally finished editing
our persuasive leaflets, we also practiced some grammar and
spellings. In maths we compared equal measurements in grams
and kilograms. In DT we finished our sculptures of our
landmarks. Foxes played excellently on our Football day, they
all worked really well as a team, cheering each other on. I also,
want to thank all the parents/ carers for bringing in those
delicious sweet treats to our bake sale, I really appreciate all
the effort and hard work you put in as we were able to raise
£136.10. Everyone did incredibly in the Easter Service we had at
the Church, producing the beautiful pictures and as a class
writing a lovely poem. We are looking forward to next term
‘Hola North America!’. I hope everyone has a lovely Easter.

Foxes have had an excellent week! We have been developing our understanding of fractions and mixed fractions through making fraction number lines on the floor. In English we have been writing a formal letter from the King/Queen to Jemmy Button, expanding on our formal language. In science we labelled parts of our digestive system and their functions. We also made our own 3-D information displays on an animal for British Science week; we made sure that everyone had a different animal so that we could have different facts to share and compare. In DT we designed different London Landmarks, using a pencil to sketch. In computing we spent a lot of time working on making and designing posters, we explored word document and made a poster of a topic we are passionate about.

Badgers

We finally made it!  This week, we have been recapping angles,
including calculating angles on a straight line and around a
point, and using protractors to measure. In English, we wrote a
piece of creative writing, challenging ourselves to use relative
clauses, fronted adverbials and a range of punctuation. In
science, we looked at how plants reproduce, learning the parts
of a plant and how pollination occurs. As part of Schools’
Football Week, we played plenty of football, enjoying our
session with Josh and working on our skills on Friday. The
children were brilliant in their Easter Rap at the church. Well
done everyone, have a wonderful Easter holiday!



April 2025
Sun 6th            Easter Trail 10.00 - 12.30
Mon 21st          INSET - school closed
Tues 22nd         Start Term 5

MAY 2025
Mon 12th -15th  SATs Week
Fri 16th                Fox Class Celebration Worship 2.30
Tues 20th           Pioneer Football Tournament at Nutley 
Fri 23rd                End Term 5

JUNE 2025
Mon 2nd               INSET Day - School closed
Thurs 12th           Y6 Safety in Action - Bowles 9.30 - 11.30
Fri 13th                 Y5/6 Paddleboarding - Cuckmere
Thurs 19th           Sports Day
Thurs 26th          Y6 Diocese Leavers - Crowborough 1.15

JULY 2025
Wed 9th               Badger Class Play 5.30
Thurs 10th           Badger Class Play 5.30
Thurs 17th           Year 6 Leavers Service Nutley Church 6.00 - 7.00
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A new year bring a new way of recording when and what your child reads - both at home and at school.We have signed up to a new Digital Reading Record called 'BoomReader'. Other schools are already using this and have found it has a positive impact on engagement in reading for children at school and at home.Your paragraph text
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Wehave recently set up a Breakfast Club at school and would now like to provide full wrap around childcare by setting up an After School Club too. This will be available for all of our pupils and we need an After School Club coordinator to facilitate this new venture. We would need you to run the after-school club for 12.5 hours per week working daily at the club from 3.15pm – 5.30 pm, and you would then need to tidy up afterwards until 5.45pm.
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Our School Vision:We believe that everyone is an individual, valued for who they are.We encourage our school community to reach their full potential in a happy, safe and caring environment.Providing a foundation for lifelong learning, we build resilience and hope for the future, based on Christian values.A small school, with a big heart – we aim to make a positive impact within our community and in the wider world.Our School Vision:We believe that everyone is an individual, valued for who they are.We encourage our school community to reach their full potential in a happy, safe and caring environment.Providing a foundation for lifelong learning, we build resilience and hope for the future, based on Christian values.A small school, with a big heart – we aim to make a positive impact within our community and in the wider world.Your paragraph textOur School Vision:We believe that everyone is an individual, valued for who they are.We encourage our school community to reach their full potential in a happy, safe and caring environment.Providing a foundation for lifelong learning, we build resilience and hope for the future, based on Christian values.A small school, with a big heart – we aim to make a positive impact within our community and in the wider world.Our School Vision:We believe that everyone is an individual, valued for who they are.We encourage our school community to reach their full potential in a happy, safe and caring environment.Providing a foundation for lifelong learning, we build resilience and hope for the future, based on Christian values.A small school, with a big heart – we aim to make a positive impact within our community and in the wider world.Our School Vision:We believe that everyone is an individual, valued for who they are.We encourage our school community to reach their full potential in a happy, safe and caring environment.Providing a foundation for lifelong learning, we build resilience and hope for the future, based on Christian values.A small school, with a big heart – we aim to make a positive impact within our community and in the wider world.Our School Vision:We believe that everyone is an individual, valued for who they are.We encourage our school community to reach their full potential in a happy, safe and caring environment.Providing a foundation for lifelong learning, we build resilience and hope for the future, based on Christian values.A small school, with a big heart – we aim to make a positive impact within our community and in the wider world.Your paragraph text

Our School Vision:We believe that everyone is an individual, valued for who they are.We encourage our school community to reach their full potential in a happy, safe and caring environment.Providing a foundation for lifelong learning, we build resilience and hope for the future, based on Christian values.A small school, with a big heart – we aim to make a positive impact within our community and in the wider world.
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Attendance this year to date: Whole School: 94.4% 

Rabbits: 96.1%
Hedgehogs: 95.8% 
Foxes:  95.1%        
Badgers: 93.5%         

Red      under 92%
Amber       92-96%
Green   above 96%

 

Star Certificates
Georgia B  200 Stars
Immy  400 Stars



 

Workshop 
for parents/carers with 

Date: Wednesday 21st May 2025

TIME: 9am-11am

Place: Nutley Church of England Primary School 
(High Street, Nutley TN22 3NW) 

To book a place please scan the QR code below 

Come and find out how to Help and Support Your Child with 

Tricky Mornings 

Nutley Church Of England Primary
School 
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